
Phone Message
4/8/24

Good Evening Trojans!

This is Principal Jackson with important information about the week.

● We are so proud of all of our performers who knocked it out of the park over the
weekend with the musical Music Man, the drumline championships, and the wind
ensemble performance at Cerritos college. Great job Trojans!

● We would also like to congratulate our four students whose artwork was accepted to be
displayed at the Orange County Department of Education Arts4All festival: Mateo
Domingo, Ann Cho, Zoey Briceno, and Isabel Quintero. Great job artists!

● Don’t forget that our boy’s soccer team competes tonight at 6:00 p.m. followed by our
girl’s basketball team at 7:00 p.m. at La Habra High School.

● Our band will perform the National Anthem alongside other middle and high schools at
the Angel game tomorrow night. They are set to perform at 6:27 p.m.

● ELA credit recovery classes continue tomorrow through Thursday after school from
3:15-4:15 and Saturday from 8:30-12:30. Attendance is mandatory.

● This week starts our last cycle of FLEX for the year. Talk to your child about what class
they are taking.

● There is a PTA meeting on Thursday night at 6:00 p.m. in the library. There will be a
guest speaker presenting on the First 5 grant, Early childhood programs and resources
in our district.

● We are only 8 weeks away from the school year ending. Talk to your child about their
grades to ensure they finish strong. Specific information about 8th grade activities will be
sent soon to 8th grade families.


